
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clark County Department of Public Works (CCPW) is reaching out to inform 

you of upcoming construction activity on Decatur Boulevard between Rush 

Avenue and Silverado Ranch and between from Blue Diamond Road to 

Camero Avenue.  

 
The project is located along Decatur Boulevard between Rush Ave and Silverado Ranch Blvd 
and along Decatur Blvd between Blue Diamond Road and Camero Avenue. Improvements 
include road widening and pavement rehabilitation, Storm Drain Modifications, Sidewalk and 
Ramp Upgrades to ADA Compliance, Median Island Installation, Street Light LED Replacement, 
Striping and Signage including Traffic Signal Modifications at Silverado Ranch Blvd and Blue 
Diamond Rd.  
 

 

Please drive safely in the work 

zone areas and be advised of 

the following: 

▪ Some lanes will be restricted, reduced or 

closed at various times for the duration 

of the project 

▪ Expect New Travel Lane Patterns. 

▪ Property Access and Pedestrian Routes 

will be maintained. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

        
 

 

 

 

Scan QR Code for detailed project information 

 

For immediate safety concerns please contact the contractor contact. Any other      
general questions regarding the project, please contact Clark County at (702)455-
6000, via email to InTheWorks@clarkcountynv.gov, or submit a request through 
the FixIt Clark County app. 
The cost and schedule data shown here are the County’s current best estimates and are subject to change. 

The contractor will ensure that access to private 
residences within traffic control setups will be 
maintained. Residents whose access may be 
temporarily affected by construction will be 
provided adequate notice by the contractor.  

NOTICE OF ROAD CONSTRUCTION 
Decatur Blvd Phase 1 Rush Ave to Silverado Ranch Blvd & Blue Diamond Rd to Camero Ave 

Project Facts 

 

Contractor: Unicon Contracting 
 

Bid#: 607105-24 
 

Contract Amount: $6,078,570.75 
 

Construction Start: September 30, 2024 

Expected Contract Duration: 180 Calendar Days 
 

Construction Hours: Monday – Friday, 7:00am-

3:30pm  
 

Clark County Public Works Project Outreach: 

(702) 455-6000 
 

CCPW Construction Management Contact: 

Jonathan Morales 702-513-6706 
 

Contractor Contact: 

Project Manager: Barbara Polanco 702-778-3050  
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